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April 19, 2021

Honorable Bob Nelson, Chair and
Members of the Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Re: State Water Contract Amendment No. 21 (The Water Management
Amendment)

Dear Chair Nelson and Members of the Board of Supervisors:

For all the reasons provided in prior letters sent by the Central Coast Water
Authority (CCWA) dated October 28, 2020, January 29, 2021, February 18,
2021, and April 16, 2021, CCWA objects to the proposed “limitations” set forth
in Section 4 of the proposed “Resolution To Approve Water Management
Tools Amendment (Amendment 21) To State Water Project Water Supply
Contract Subject To Certain Limitations To Maintain Local Water Supply.”

Refsjpectfully,

Ray/ Stokes
CEZWA Executive Director




